
Arcadia Celebrates New Duplex 
 

Over 50 people were in attendance 
at Arcadia’s open house on July 
23rd, to celebrate the community’s 
new rental duplex, which is located 
at 215 E. Bridge Street. What began 
as a dream in 2015 to address 
Arcadia’s need for housing to attract 
families, culminated in a celebration 
for the community and those who 
were involved with the project. 

“The dedication of Arcadia’s 
leadership and housing committee 
was tremendous”, said Judy 
Petersen, with the Central Nebraska 

Economic Development District. “We want to thank them for their hard work in expanding 
housing in the community. 
Also, we want to thank the 
Nebraska Department of 
Economic Development for 
their investment of grant 
dollars into the Arcadia 
duplex.”   

This spacious duplex 
features an open design 
including the living room, kitchen, dining area, 3 bedrooms, 2 baths, 1-stall garage, and a 
sprinkler system. The duplex units are ready to be leased, by contacting the Arcadia Village 
Office. 

 

 

 


